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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

August 4, 2017 

  

 

Danny Tran 

2428 – 10th Avenue S 

Minneapolis MN 55404-3825 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 389 Sherburne Avenue, File No. J1712A1, Assessment No. 178530 

 

Dear Mr. Tran: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 1, 2017 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council approve your clean-up 

assessment of $478.00.   Please note that the initial hearing for this matter was June 6, which you 

missed and then again on June 20.  We advised you to attend the Council Public Hearing on July 

19 at 5:30 p.m.  You contacted Ward 1 and they have indicated they will refer back to 

Legislative Hearing on August 1, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  You failed to appear 

for this hearing as well.  We will no longer grant continuance of this matter.  If you wish to 

contest further, you will need to attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, August 

16, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Paula Seeley 

 Lisa Martin 

 Dan Hesse 

 Ward 1 
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